
April 26, 2006 meeting, 
 
 
The Town of Franklin Board of Aldermen had a special meeting on Wednesday, April 26, 2006 
at 5:00 P.M. at the Town Hall Board Room.  The purpose of the meeting was to consider the 
following items:  (1) closed session for the purpose of consultation with the town attorney and 
(2) any action necessary from the closed session. Mayor Joe Collins presided.  Aldermen Verlin 
Curtis, Jerry Evans, Billy Mashburn, Carolyn Pattillo, Charles Roper and Bob Scott were 
present.    

 
Closed Session 
 
The Board went into closed session at 5:01 P.M., on motion by Scott, seconded by 
Mashburn for the purpose of consultation with the town attorney.  Motion carried.  Vote:  
6 to 0. 
 
The Board came out of closed session at 6:18 P.M., on motion by Scott, seconded by Curtis.  
Motion carried.  Vote:  6 to 0. 
 
Open Session 
 
Motion was made by Evans, seconded by Pattillo for John Henning, Jr. (town attorney) to 
send a letter to Peter and Shirley Robes that the effluent from their RV Park will not be 
accepted into the sewer line on Highway 441 north until the punch list is completed or a 
firm understanding of the status of the punch list with a definite time set for completion is 
reached.  Motion carried.  Vote:  6 to 0. 
 
Adjournment 
 
Mayor Collins adjourned the meeting at 6:21 P.M. 
  
 
  
        ______________________________ 
        Joe Collins, Mayor 
 
 
        ______________________________ 
        Janet A. Anderson, Town Clerk 
 


